
 
 

May 25, 2018 

 

Weber Institute Parents and Students. 

The Stockton Unified School District has changed its policy regarding caps and gowns for graduation.  

Effective immediately,    Weber will issue caps and gowns to those students participating in the 

commencement ceremonies.  Students must return those caps and gowns after the graduation 

ceremony.  

Students that have already purchased a cap and gown for their use and wish to keep them, you do not 

need to do anything.  Keep and enjoy the memory of this important life milestone.  

Those students that purchased a cap and gown for graduation ceremonies and do not wish to keep 

them, please return them to Weber on for reimbursement by June 30, 2018.   

Students who have been given loaner caps and gowns, should return them after the graduation 

ceremony as instructed previously.  

It has been our honor and pleasure to have had you as a student.  We look forward to hearing about 

your many accomplishments in the future. 

 

 

 

Osman Zarif 

Acting Principal 

Weber Institute 

(209) 933-7330 

 


